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THE RIGHT OF ANY EMPLOYER TO DENY MEDICAL COVERAGE FOR CONTRACEPTION IS UNFAIR AND
UNJUST.
INASMUCH AS MALES ARE COVERED FOR MEDICINES THAT WILL ENHANCE THEIR LIBIDO, NO ONE
SHOULD DENY HELP FOR UNWANTED PREGNANCIES.
 
CONTRACEPTIVES FOR WOMEN ARE A NECESSARY MEDICAL BENEFIT…IF ONLY TO PROTECT
CHILDREN FROM PARENTS WHO DO NOT WANT THEM.
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